On Tue, Feb 13, 2024 at 12:42 PM Richard Luther <REDACTED> wrote:

We are the owners of the property on Sterling Way immediately to the east of the above
referenced proposed development. After reviewing the plans for the project, we think
the development will be an attractive addition to the neighborhood and the town. We
heartedly recommend approval of the plans.

Richard and Debra Luther



